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Legislators, 

 

Please vote no on SB 698. This bill addresses a problem that does not exist. There is 

no evidence to suggest that concealed handgun licensees are a danger to others 

within public buildings.  

 

This bill does not appropriate funding for extra security measures in public buildings 

and will adversely affect Oregonians who cannot afford to live in safe, wealthy 

pockets of our state. 


